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From: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: Wednesday, 23 August 2023 1:54 PM

To:

Subject: 272 Ob - FW: Boundary Review, Moore & North West Central
From: Bob Sterling -t eam>

Sent: Wednesday, 16 August 2023 9:45 v

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Cc: 'Shane Love MLA' <mooreelectorate@mp.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Boundary Review, Moore & North West Central

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and

attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

Dear Redistribution Commissioners,

| object to the electoral boundaries you have proposed for the Legislative Assembly and stand with thousands of
regional West Australians expressing their disappointment at this redistribution. | urge you to reevaluate your
proposal, ensuring the preservation of the 16 regional seats.

Sincerely,

Bob Sterling

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our
electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.
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